
                                
 

1st July 2024 
 
 
 

 
Notice of termination of e-GICSw service 

 
 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your support and would like to inform you 

about the subject matter as follows. 

 

The e-GICSw service will be terminated at the end of July 2024, and will be replaced by DDPASSPORT 

from August 2024. Hence, we will be migrating your e-GICSw service to DDPASSPORT 

as a priority. For more information, we will inform you as soon as possible when it becomes available. 

 

 
 
 

[For inquiries, contact] 
 
Corporate Planning Office 
 
e-mail : soumu.info@dhtd.co.jp 


